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For further information please contact: 

Colin Rayner

Tel: 01753 685480/07778547542

  Fax: 01753 686626

Email: cllr.rayner@rbwm.gov.uk
Wraysbury & Horton – Fly Tipping
On Monday 27 February 2006, Councillor Rayner of Horton & Wraysbury Parish Council ward, noticed fly tipping of approximately 20-25 large lorry tyres, which had been dumped in the ditch on Stanwell Road, Horton.

Mr Nigel Davis of the Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead’s street cleaning team very kindly arranged for the tyres to be removed (by Friday 3 March 2006).    
Councillor Rayner would like to thank Nigel Davis for his help in getting the tyres removed from the area so quickly.  Councillor Rayner said “Fly tipping costs the Council hundreds of pounds to collect and take to a licensed landfill site.  Somebody is being paid to get rid of this type of rubbish to the cost of others.  Please, if anybody has any information then please contact myself (details above)  or PC Keith Grundy at Windsor Police Station.”

Councillor Colin Rayner


Horton & Wraysbury Ward
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